
 

 

   

 The trails have been groomed this morning. 
Find the trail conditions report on our Web site AND Twitter. 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 Moonlight Ski & Snowshoe 
Review 
 

It was a magical night on Saturday for our 2019 
moonlit ski and snowshoe event! The weather 
was perfect: a clear sky, no wind, and a crisp - 
but not too brisk! - temperature. 
 
Thank you to our amazing ski patrol volunteers 
for their guidance on the trails. Members of 
the Royal Astronomical Society of Canada were 
also on site with their telescopes to share their 
knowledge of the moon. The event concluded 
with much appreciated sweets! 
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 Bird Walk with BPQ on 
Saturday! 
Saturday February 23, 2019, 8 am - 12 pm 
 

Shake off your winter blues and come discover 
the birds that overwinter at the Arboretum. 
Biologist Richard Gregson will be leading a 
group through the snowshoe trail, finding and 
identifying our winter birds. 

 
More Info 
Facebook Event 
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https://mcgill.ca/morganarboretum/trail-conditions
https://twitter.com/morganarboretum
https://www.mcgill.ca/morganarboretum/channels/event/bird-walk-bpq-293891
https://www.facebook.com/events/2222467714673567/


  

 

 

 

 Respect 
 

The Arboretum is a great place to observe 
many species, and in winter it is a little easier 
to look for tracks and other signs of the 
presence of wild animals. Meanwhile, on our 
walks, we are noticing a lot of “forgotten” poop 
piles from domestic dogs in the busier areas. 
This is very disrespectful of other users and of 
our ecosystems! 
 
Keep an eye on your dog at all times, pick up all 
poop piles and dispose of them in a proper 
container. Stop ignoring what you leave behind 
whether it’s right on the trail or off-trail. The 
sum of each oversight soon becomes 
unbearable. Think about it and be vigilant! 
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 Call to Action! Morgan Arboretum 
Online 
 
The Morgan Arboretum’s social media is 
getting a boost! Hannah Legault is our new 
communications intern and part of her 
mandate is to improve our online outreach, 
increasing interactions with web explorers both 
online and in person. Watch for regular 
updates to our Twitter, Facebook, and 
Instagram accounts. Suggestions are always 
welcome and appreciated. We invite you to 
follow us through the following links: 
 

Facebook           Instagram            Twitter 

 

     

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofMorganArboretum/
https://www.instagram.com/morgan.arboretum/
https://twitter.com/morganarboretum
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 Call for Photos 
 
We are looking for content for our social 
media: photos and videos that will be shared 
on our accounts. We always credit our 
photographers, and will tag your account if 
you wish. 
 
For photographers who have already 
submitted content to our bank of photos 
(calendar submissions etc.), please let us 
know if you will allow the publication of your 
photos on our social media, and how you 
would like to be credited. We thank 
everyone for their participation and 
assistance in helping us to promote our 
mission. 
 
Send your photo to 
morgan.arboretum@mcgill.ca 

 

     
     

  

   

  

 www.arboretummorgan.org 
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